
Edinburgh Way 

NEWSLETTER
August

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

We have also been 
exploring birds after 
Connor brought in a birds 
nest from home and told 
us all about the eggs in the 
nest and how they 
hatched. This led to the 
children going on a bird 
hunt outside and using 
sticks we had found to 
create our own birds nest.

We are very happy to have our doors open again and welcome the children 
back. It has been great seeing all the children again after so long! 

We held an emotions week where we 
made worry dolls to help the children 
returning to nursery after being off for 
three months. We also talked about 
our feelings and made salt dough 
emotion stones. 

We have enjoyed lovely 
weather and the children 
have been taking part in bug 
hunts outside. This led to us 
making bug houses using 
open ended resources and 
we have now started to make 
a fairy/dinosaur garden 
outside with the children 
helping to make little houses 
and toadstools using the clay.

The children have been 
showing interest in 
colours and rainbows. 
Through this the 
children have been 
painting their own 
rainbows and also took 
part in a skittle colour 
changing activity.

The children have settled back into nursery really well and have loved sharing stories about
what they have been doing whilst nursery has been closed.


